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Editorial

About us
Le Meridien Hotel in Vienna, Austria was the venue for the latest AAVIS Annual Scientific Meeting 

and International Pelviperineology Conference,  held on September 19th-21st 2010. The meeting was a 
tremendous success with a high quality scientific program and wonderful opportunity for fellowship and 
social interaction. The full scientific content of the meeting can now be viewed via webcast which is available 
through the AAVIS website at www.aavis.org.

At the meeting it was decided to change the name of the society to reflect the changes that have occurred 
in recent years. AAVIS is now a true multidisciplinary and international society. The new name will be the 
International Society for Pelviperineology. There will soon be a new website to reflect this change  Plans 
are now underway for the next International Pelviperineology Conference which will be held in Sydney 
during the second half of 2011. Further information will be available as soon as the program and venue are 
finalized.

The Annual General Meeting of the International Society for Pelviperieology (formerly AAVIS) was held in 
Vienna and new Office Bearers were elected for 2011 as follows
President: Professor Giuseppe Dodi, Colorectal Surgeon, Padova, Italy
Vice President: Dr Bruce Farnsworth, Gynaecologist, Sydney, Australia
Treasurer:  Dr Jeff Tarr, Gynaecologist, Buderim, Australia
Secretary: Dr Vincent Tse, Urologist, Sydney, Australia.

The new Committee looks forward to working with you over the next 12 months
Bruce Farnsworth

ANNOUNCEMENT
Dear Reader,
Pelviperineology is a quarterly journal open access in the web. 
In 2010 www.pelviperineology.org and  www.pelviperineologia.it  have been visited over 
100.000 times.  Some printed copies of the journal are distributed free by sponsors. 
If you wish to be sure to receive all issues of the printed journal, unless this is provided by your 
scientific society, please send to subscriptions@pelviperineology.org your surname, name, full 
postal address and speciality, and pay a yearly subscription fee (€ 30,00) to the Integrated Pelvic 
Group via Paypal account (see the instructions in the website www.pelviperineology.org). 


